
Residents, Families, and Friends, 

As we step into the heart of summer, I want to 

take a moment to reflect on the warmth and 

energy that fills The Village Senior Living—not 

just from the sunshine, but from the vibrant 

spirit of our community. 

August is a time of connection. Whether it's 

enjoying a glass of lemonade on the patio, 

participating in our garden club, or joining in on 

one of our many summer activities, I continue to 

be inspired by the joy and engagement I see every day. Our team is 

working hard to bring even more enriching experiences to you on a 

regular basis. 

I also want to extend a heartfelt thank you to our staff, families, and 

volunteers. Your dedication and care make The Village not just a 

place to live, but a place to thrive. Your support helps us create a 

home where every resident feels valued, safe, and celebrated. 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Dawn Bellamy, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Don, 8/2

• Sandra, 8/2

• Lenard, 8/3

• Diane, 8/3

• Lee, 8/3

• David, 8/5

• Alma, 8/7

• Milton, 8/14

• Madeline, 8/22

• Lulieta, 8/4

• Juelian, 8/12

• Frankie, 8/13

• Alisa, 8/15

• Chris, 8/19

• Blanca, 8/25

• Carla, 8/27

This month’s spotlight is on one of our 
many new residents, Donna! Donna 
has been with us at The Village for a 
little over a month now. Before 
retiring, Donna worked at Curtis 
Middle School in their school store and 
part time as a substitute teacher. In her 
spare time, Donna enjoys reading 
anything and everything. If you see 
Donna, make sure to say hello and 
welcome! 

Donna 

This month’s staff spotlight goes to the 
amazing Donald! Before joining us here at 
The Village, Donald worked in commercial 
maintenance work, but wanted a change 
of pace so he became one of the “Village 
people”. In his spare time, Donald enjoys 
playing video games and spending time 
with his wife. If it weren't for our 
wonderful residents that are so 
appreciative of Donald’s hard work, he 
might be at another community. If you see 
Donald around The Village, make sure to 
say hello! 

Donald, Maintenance Tech 

Hi-YAH!: It’s never a 

dull moment in our 

memory care hall. A 

favorite among 

residents is a rousing 

game of balloon 

volleyball. Doug, Sandy, 

Margaret, and Don got 

a serious arm workout 

during this match. 

The 4th: From sun up to sun down, we partied this 4th of July. 

From a corn boil in memory care to a pool party with our grill 

fired up on the back patio, we had so much fun. In between 

festivities, a game of bingo was enjoyed in our memory care hall. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Dog Days of Summer: 
Happy Hour w/ Karaoke 
8/8 at 3:30 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music with 
Cameron Villanueva 
8/11 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music with  
Cheryl Zabel 
8/14 at 10:30 AM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music with 
Carson Lilley 
8/19 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
National Seniors’ Day 
Sundae Bar 
8/21 at 3:30 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Live Music with 
Dan Hausler 
8/26 at 1 PM 
Dining Lounge 
 
Labor Day Weekend  
Community Games! 
8/30-8/31 at 12:30 PM 
Basement Commons 
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